

## Roydon Primary's Weekly Heads-Up



## Friday 29th September

2 <sup>nd</sup> October FoRPS autumn colouring competition	3 <sup>rd</sup> October am Reception & Y6 height & weight checks	4 <sup>th</sup> October am safeguarding training for some staff	5 <sup>th</sup> October Mrs Walsh – SEND surgeries for parents	6 <sup>th</sup> October
2.30pm Phonics for Parents with Mrs Davies			am Mrs Feavearyear – ELSA meeting	
9 <sup>th</sup> October Last day for Cauliflower Card orders	10 <sup>th</sup> October Wear yellow for mental health	11 <sup>th</sup> October Open morning for Reception '24	12 <sup>th</sup> October 9.00am Squidgers assembly	13 <sup>th</sup> October 12.00pm Families' Lunches
9.00am Hedgepeckers class assembly	Open morning for Reception '24 12.00pm Families' Lunches	12.00pm Families' Lunches	12.00pm Families' Lunches	
	pm Mrs Feavearyear – suicide prevention seminar			

Sorry the details about the colouring competition were wrong last week! Sheets are now on sale for 50p from the office, or children can take their money to class. Pictures can be coloured or decorated, and should be returned to school by 13th October.

On Tuesday 10<sup>th</sup> October, children are encouraged to wear yellow to remind everyone how important it is to look after our mental health. Those who do not want to wear yellow should come to school in uniform as usual.

We have had yet more complaints about parking that puts children's lives at risk, causes great inconvenience to our neighbours, damages the environment & breaks the law. Wouldn't it be good if those selfish, dangerous and lazy people would stop.

We hope to see our infant parents at the assemblies the week after next:
Hedgepeckers on Monday 9th, Squidgers on Thursday 12th. Please remember that we can't accommodate preschool children or babes-inarms at these events.

The 100% attendance prize draw winner this week is ...

Alexia
in Dragonflies!!
Enjoy spending your £10.
Amazon voucher!

After just three and a half weeks, the lost property mountain is ENORMOUS – there is so much unnamed clothing. Please check every item of your child's uniform, and save yourself some money by making sure everything is clearly named.

Monday 9<sup>th</sup> October is
the last day for
Cauliflower Card orders.
Please make sure the
artwork is returned to
school by the 9<sup>th</sup> as well,
otherwise your order will
not be processed.

Do remember that the fluconsent portal closes on 6th November. Parents are asked to go online to indicate whether or not they want their child to receive the vaccine. Please contact the Immunisation Team if you have any problems.

Please note that children should not be on the school site before 8.30am as there may be no-one to help them if they are injured or need assistance.